An Bord Pleanala

64 Martborough Street A
Dublin 1

e
September 07t 2620

To Whom It May Concern;

RE: SUBMISSION ON THE BOYNE GREENWAY; DROGHEDA-MORNINGTON SECTION,
COUNTY MEATH

| wish to make the following submission in
relation to the above planning application that is before the Board.

1) Overall, I am very supportive of the project as the Greenway has the potential to
bring great benefits to the people of the area. It will also help solve the severe
infrastructure deficit locally with the provision of new walkways, cycleways etc.

2) 1am also conscious however that many people living along the proposed route, in
particular along Tower Road and in Mornington Court have genuine concerns about
how the Greenway will impact on their lives. A number of residents face losing part
of their front garden. | believe these concerns must be addressed as part of the
planning process in order for the project to successfully proceed.

I would be grateful if you could take my submission into account when deliberating on this
planning application.






